
From: Julie Brezicha <Ju > 

Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 4:13 PM 

To: ATR-MusicLicensing-Workshop (ATR) <ATR.MusicLicensing-Workshop@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: Please Keep ASCAP and BMI the same as they have been 

Help American Businesses Thrive! The ASCAP and BMI consent decrees are just as important today 

as ever before. Making any changes to the music licensing system that would result in an increase of 

fees or further complicate the process would cripple American businesses.  

Please keep the ASCAP and BMI consent decrees AS IS! 

Thanks!! 

Julie Brezicha 

Consultant | Engagement Manager 




